
SPEEDWATCH REPORT 
Parish Council 21st March 2019  

During February we ran 17 sessions totalling approx. 14.5 hours, one 

further session was cancelled due to an operator becoming unavailable. 

 

The sessions recorded 85 vehicles from 2696 that passed during the sessions 

(2.9%), the fastest speed recorded was 49mph, the average accuracy of the 

sessions was 99%. 

 

So far this month we have carried out 14 sessions with 5 more planned, two 

of the sessions have recorded zero speeding, both were half hour sessions 

one had 148 passing vehicles the other 248. 

 

All previous months Speedwatch activity summaries, and these reports, can 

be found in the Reports to meetings section of the Parish Council pages on 

the village website 


